
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
Corps of Engineers, New Orleans District 

7400 Leake Avenue 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70118 

 
 
CEMVN-ODT-C                                          17 July 2024 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 24-84 
 
 

GULF INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY 
LELAND BOWMAN LOCK 

 
Mariners are advised that on Saturday, 20 July 2024, and Sunday, 
21 July 2024, Leland Bowman Lock will be closed to navigation 
from 7:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m., each day, for a U.S. Government 
Maintenance Unit making additional repairs to the timber 
chamberwall.  
 
Lock personnel can be reached on VHF Marine Channel 14 for     
up-to-date information regarding the closure.  The Lockmaster, 
Jason Petrey, can be reached at 337-893-4412.   
 
The points of contact with the New Orleans District are Victor 
Landry at 504-862-2407 and Robert Swayze at 504-862-2060. 
 
 
 
                                  //signed// 
 
 

                      MICHELLE C. DAIGLE 
Chief, Technical Support Branch 

                       Operations Division 
 

 


